
 

AGENDA ITEM COVERSHEET 

PREPARED BY: Brian Stanberry, Public Works Director DEPARTMENT: Public Works 

MEETING: Town Council 5/13/2025 

SUBJECT:  Second Street Extension Bid Award 

  

BACKGROUND: 
 

On December 20, 2024, bids for the Carolina Beach Second Street Water and Sewer Extension 
project were received.  Four bids were received and Heath Grading and Utility Incorporated of 
Wilmington was the lowest responsible, responsive bidder at $440,802.50.  The certified bid tab 
is included in this packet.  

ACTION: 
 
Grant the bid award to Heath Grading and Utility Incorporated in the amount of $440,802.50.  


